
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHAT’S CHANGING? 

The web and Jade Pre-note screens are being altered 

slightly to incorporate the relevant VGM (Verified Gross 

Mass) details. There will be 3 extra fields that must be 

completed before you can save a pre-note. 

 Is weight Certified (Tick box) 

 Weight Certified By (Company Name) 

 Authorized Person for Certified Weight 
(Persons Name)  

 

WHEN DOES IT CHANGE? 

From 1st July 2016 no containers can be loaded onto a vessel 

unless the VGM weight has been declared, therefore the new 

VGM requirements will be operating by 15th June 2016. As of 

Monday June the 13th you will see the new fields in the Pre-

note screen.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
         Changes to the Pre-note Process 
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